Mikayla Vaba

From: Van Der Zweep, Cassandra <Cassandra.VanDerZweep@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 9:36 AM
Subject: Notice of CEQA Posting: 550 E. Brokaw Road Project 1st Amendment (FEIR)
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The City of San Josg has prepared a 1st Amendment to the 550 E. Brokaw Road Project Environmental Impact Report
(EIR), including responses to comments and text edits to the Draft EIR.

Project File Nos: H21-005 T21-005, & ER21-018
Location: 550 East Brokaw Road, San Jose, CA 95112

The 1st Amendment is posted on the proposed project’s environmental review webpage
at: https://www.sanjoseca.gov/your-government/departments-offices/planning-building-code-enforcement/planning-
division/environmental-planning/environmental-review/active-eirs/550-e-brokaw-project

Public Hearing: The Project and EIR will go to Planning Commission for an initial recommendation to City
Council and then to City Council for a final determination.

The hearing dates have not been finalized, however, if you would like to receive mailed notification of the hearing please
contact the environmental project manager, Cassandra van der Zweep, email as soon as possible. The hearings will likely
be in early 2023.

The agenda and meeting login information for the future Planning Commission hearing will be on the Agenda
webpage: http://www.sanjoseca.gov/PlanningCommission.

Environmental Project Manager: Cassandra van der Zweep; cassandra.vanderzweep@sanjoseca.gov

If you have any other questions, please let me know. Thank you,

Cassandra van der Zweep

Supervising Planner | Planning, Building & Code Enforcement

City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street

Email: cassandra.vanderzweep@sanjoseca.gov | Phone: (408)-535-7659
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